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This bill would appropriate $690,000 from the general fund for construction of a development kitchen, 

sensory lab, and safety and security upgrades at the Agricultural Utilization Research Institute’s (AURI) 

Marshall facility, and for communications and information technology upgrades at AURI’s Crookston, 

Marshall, and Waseca facilities. 

AURI is a nonprofit corporation created by Minnesota law.  AURI conducts onsite and applied research 

and outreach to facilitate the creation of new products/product uses and expand existing markets for the 

state's agricultural commodities and products. 


